From:
To:

Subject: SCW
Date: Monday, July 3, 2023 7:11:11 PM

—

As of the evening at 6:57pm (photo attached) the water leak around the fire hydrant has still
not been fixed. This has been an ongoing problem for several weeks.

I do not believe that Butch Roger SCW has any intention of fixing it or it would have been
fixed by now.

Can the PUC have another company come in and fix the problem?

Signed
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